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CARMEL ACADEMY 

 

Circular Regarding Biscuit Party Pre-Primary 
 

Date: 04-03-2024 
Dear Parents, 
 
Greetings of the Day! 
 
As we come to the end of the academic year, our students who have worked hard 
throughout the year deserve to have little fun on the last day. 
 
 Keeping this in mind our Pre-Primary sections are conducting Biscuit party on 
Thursday 7th March 2024. 
  
NOTE: 

 Children will exhibit their culinary skills by decorating the biscuit’s with 

different toppings. 

 Details regarding the ingredients (toppings) required will be sent as a diary 

note. 

 This is a class activity & participation from each child is highly appreciated. 

 We are looking forward to seeing our little chefs in action. 

 
 
Warm Regards 
Principal 
 

 

 


